
Dear 6C Student, 
 
Congratulations on your promotion to sixth grade! We 
welcome you to Team 6C and look forward to getting to 
know you. Sixth grade is a year for new experiences, 
exciting challenges, and personal growth. To better 
prepare for the new school year, we thought it might be 
helpful to include a list of suggested school supplies. 
 
 
ELA:​  one inch binder 
        composition notebook 

Science:​  one inch binder 
   

Math: ​  one inch binder 
          5 dividers 
          filler paper 

Social Studies:​  plastic pocket folder with prongs 
                     one subject notebook 
                     post-it flags 

 
Students will need the following supplies to use in all classes: 
 

● Pencils 
● A 2-pocket folder to be used as a homework folder 
● Colored pens for editing and correcting 
● Highlighters 
● Colored pencils or crayons, and markers 
● Hole protectors (reinforcers) 

 
Donations of the following items 
for the classrooms are always appreciated! 
 

● Tissues 
● Paper towels 
● Clorox/Lysol wipes 
● Dry erase markers 

 
Enjoy your summer, see you on August 29th! 
 
Mrs. Melly (Team Leader) – Math Teacher 
Mrs. Curley – Social Studies Teacher 
Mrs. MacMullin – English Language Arts Teacher 
Mrs. Martel – Science Teacher 
Mrs. Hogan - ELA/Math Co-Teacher 



 
 
 
 
 


